
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

  
  
To:   Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board 
       
From:  Takashi Wada, MD, MPH  
 Department Director 

 
Date:   March 2, 2015 
  
Subject: Request to continue item A-8, Public Health Lab Information System contract 

with Orchard Corp. 
       
CC: Board of Supervisors 
       

 
 

 

The Public Health Department requests the continuance of item A-8, Public Health Lab 
Information System contract with Orchard Corp., from the Board of Supervisors Agenda for 
March 3, 2015.  We request that this item be continued to the March 10, 2015 Board of 
Supervisors Administrative Agenda. 
 
Thank you. 


